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A commemorative flag was donated by Ladies of the Fanwood Fire

Company for the 100th Anniversary.

In March 1989, a Boy Scout Explorer Post was established by
the fire department. The explorer’s are instructed by firefighters
according to a guideline established by the Boy Scouts of

“America. Interested youths should stop by the firehouse for

information.

During the last two years we have responded to three major
incidents in the borough. Each case was a fire which resulted
in extensive damage to the house, one in the total loss of the
house. In each case there were no smoke detectors present at
all, which contributes to delay in notifying the fire department.
PLEASE HELP US make the next 100 years safer. Do not
hesitate to call for assistance and remember smoke detectors do
and will save lives and property.

Front row left to right: V. De Lisi, D. Peoples, F. Cutrofello, R. Kenyon, D. Stanford, D. Remler, R. Hamill, T. Grasso, D, Zawodnialk,
Sécond row: T. Rose, F. Mertz, B. Hannon, J. Gorsky, R. Lea, C. Sheelen, J. Kraus, C. Twitchell, D. Jones;
Thzrd row: B. Brenman, S. Yotcoski, B. Muirhead, J. Downing, N. Grover, A. MacDonald, R. Rau, Jr., R. Rau, Sr., J. Moberg, D. Librandy, G.

" Bellamy, D. Clausen, R. Harder, L. Zuchowski;

Fourth row: N, Stumpf, B. Buob, D. Bellamy, A. Peoples, K. Grimmer, A. Lindgren, J. Russell H. Drewes, B. Crosby, F. Librandy, J. Matulis.
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